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January 28, 1980

Ms.Clairé G. Shapiro
President :

1980 at the Fast deah énm- 1
I shall be glad to &pvouthokqhoﬁapﬂwenthatm?m-
ing. Perhaps my topie mllﬁt approprhtely bo, "‘.!'he Jewish Agnnda in
the 19803." :

I ahall beba.ppyto hurfﬂnpuﬁth fmhardetlila. :

With warmest pwoonq]. good wishea. T am,

LE g Wy Jyours,

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum
National Director
Interrelfigious Affairs
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ermem Rabbi Marc Tannenbaum

Ruth Hurwitz American Jewish Committee
Min K. Halrran 165 E. 56 Street
Sara Isreeli® New York, N.Y. 10022

*deceased

Dear Rabbi Tanamenbaum:

It was a pleasure to speak to you on December
26th regarding the Hadassah Brooklyn Region Closing
Conference on June 2, 1980 at the East Midwood Jewish
Center, 1625 Ocean Ave., Brooklyn.

Between 600 and 800 women attend and we take
this opportunity to inspire our members and leaders
for the coming year.

We would be greatly honored to have you as our
Keynote speaker on Monday morning, June 2nd. Our
theme for this year is "Exploring the 80's".

We would appreciate your confirming this date
at your earliest possible convience and look forward
to your positive response.

Thank you in advance.

Sincerely,
il ~—~ D=t Mot
Claire G. Shapiro Min K. Harran
President Conference Chairman

26 COURT STREET, BROOKLYN, N.Y. 11242 . (212) 625-4658—4659
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It is with extreme pleasure that I acknowledge
your kind acceptance to be our keynote speaker for
the Brooklyn Region Closing Conference on June 2, 1980.

The Plenary Session opens at 10:15 A.M. and
you are acheduled to go on at approximately 10:30 A.M.
I'm sure your topic "The Jewish Agenda in the 80's"
will be provacative and stimulating. We hope you
will entertain a question and answer period. Following
the Plenary session we would like to invite you to
join us at a light informal lunch.

As per our original conversation, we acknow-
ledge and confirm your $500. honorarium.

If you need travel instructions to the East
Midwood Jewish Center, 1625 Ocean Avenue (bet. K
& L), Brooklyn, N.Y., please feel free to call us.

I am locking forward to meeting you and eagerly
await hearing your keynote speech.

With kind regards,

Sincerely,

Hew) K. Harrar

Min K. Harran
Conference Chairman
Hadassah Brooklyn Region

26 COURT STREET, BROOKLYN, N.Y. 11242 . (212) 625-4658—4659





